
MISSISSIPPI FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION

Policy statement

ALCOHOL

AND

CONROLLED SUBSTANCES

It is the policy of the Mississippi Fire Chief’s Association to promote and maintain
a zero tolerance attitude concerning the use of alcohol and/or controlled
substances in the work place.

This policy is recommended for career, combination, and volunteer fire
departments.

This policy further encourages prohibiting response by off duty personnel who
may be impaired to any degree by any substance that could degrade his or her
ability to function in a professional manner.
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